
 Yahar� River 
 SPRING CLEAN-UP 

 Veterans Memorial Park, N Main St, DeForest 
 Saturday, May 21st, 10:00 to 1:00 

 The Friends of the Yahara River Headwaters is holding a community river cleanup on May 21st from 
 10:00 to 1:00. Together we can protect and enhance the beauty of our Yahara River. Please join us for a 
 few hours as we do some spring cleaning of the river bed and banks. The focus of this cleanup will be 
 cleaning-up winter's accumulated trash and making the upper Yahara River safely navigable for the 
 paddling season. We will kick off the clean-up with a safety and equipment briefing at 10:00 in Veteran’s 
 Memorial Park and then will go to work in designated river sections.  Refreshments will be available! 

 VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
 FaceBook:  https://www.facebook.com/YaharaRiver 
 Website:  https://yaharariver.org/ 
 Email:  YaharaHeadwaters@gmail.com 
 Spring Clean-up event contact: Justin @ 608-220-2342 
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